From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 24 July 2017 10:37
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: 2017/3692/P

Comments on Water House app

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867
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Sent: 17 July 2017 14:02
To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2017/3692/P




1 would like to add my support to the KLPA comments on this application as detailed below.

. Welcome a much more modest development, based on needs of the resident owners

. Welcome the more open and consultative approach and hope that this will continue
throughout any building work which might be given permission.

. Pleased that the intention is to minimise and manage any construction traffic in
Millfield Lane

. Will need to be mindful of numbers of women accessing Ladies’ Pond and other lane
users throughout the year, including people with disabilities, children, dog walkers etc.

. Assurances need to be maintained that Ladies’ Pond entrance not to be used as
turning space, and that times when traffic may be moving clearly advertised.

. Use of traffic marshalling system along lane essential, as well as plans for allowing
access for emergency services.

. Developers will need to be mindful of good conduct in lane and near to Ladies’ Pond
of any of their employees and sub-contractors. Welcome an interest in working with
National Association of Women in Construction.

. Surface of Millfield Lane and tree roots, verges etc to be protected. Lane to be
restored to current condition when work has finished.

Kind regards,
dorothy boswell
64 Harberton road
London N193jp






